
From:
To: -- City Council
Subject: please appoint to GPAC
Date: Sunday, February 5, 2023 11:45:09 AM

---Warning: Use caution before clicking any attachments. THIS EMAIL IS FROM OUTSIDE
OUR EMAIL SYSTEM.---
As a longtime resident I am concerned the GPAC does not reflect the depth of experience to
grow Petaluma as a livable city, not a commodity.

Please we  as that you appoint:  Ron Chestnut, and Brent Newell  Hal Bohner to GPAC.

Thanks for helping look out for longtime Petaluma citizens.




